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Minutes of Meeting
December 6 ,2021
Chair Dana Shuttleworth opened the meeting at 9:00 a.m. Also attending was Board Member’s Bill Gianacoples, Paul Thompson, Health Director, William Holt, and Health inspector, Virginia Bacon.

COVID UPDATES – Doug Dawes in audience:  Health director, Bill Holt giving the board an up date on covid cases in November 142 cases doubled from last year at this time.  Georgetown BOH should be getting a regional grant, will be in with Amesbury, Merrimac, North Andover, and West Newbury it will help with contact tracing funding.  Social distancing seems to be still happening and add a mask mandate should help.  Motion:  By Paul Thompson, to adopt a face mask mandate for all public entering town offices, government offices or commercial businesses.   Seconded:  By, Bill Gianacoples, unanimous.
Meeting Adjourned 9:55 a.m.
Respectfully Submitted,

Virginia Bacon
_______________________





__________________________
Dana Shuttleworth- Chairman





   Paul Thompson-Vice Chairman       
________________________

Bill Gianocoples - Member
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